11th October 2019

Scarning VC Primar



Please see the website for forms, newsletters, photos www.scarningprimary.co.uk

Attendance

This week the whole school attendance is 96.96%

Our school attendance target is 97%, so as you can see, we have not hit our target.

Well done to 1B for achieving 100% attendance. They will look after the attendance teddy this week.



This Weeks Class **Attendance**

Year 1B 100% Year 5R 99.38% Year 2S 99.35% 97.86% Year 1E **Snowy Owls** 97.67% Year 2W 97.67% 97.33% Year 4S Year 4B 97.24% Year 6D 96.56% **Tawny Owls** 96% Year 3C 95.48% Year 5K 93.44% Year 3B 93.13%

Important Dates

- ♦ Friday 18th October Last day of term
- ♦ Monday 28th October First day of term
- ♦ Wednesday 30th October **EYFS/Reception Phonics** workshop 2pm
- ♦ Thursday 7th November Yr4 Reading Café 9-10am
- ♦ Monday 11th November Individual school photo's Parents evening
- ♦ Tuesday 12th November Parents evening
- ♦ Friday 15th November Children in need
- ♦ Wednesday 20th November

Yr1 Reading Café 2.15-Scholastic half price Book fair

3.15pm in the hall until 26th November.

- ♦ Tuesday 26th November Yr3 Maths Café 9-10am
- ♦ Thursday 28th November Coffee Morning Mr King 8.50-
- ♦ Wednesday 4th December Yr1 Nativity pm
- ♦ Thursday 5th December Yr1 Nativity pm
- ♦ Friday 6th December Whole school Panto

Last Friday we had the pleasure of MP George Freeman officially opening our new Early Years building. He attended an assembly where the children got to ask him questions about being an MP, during this he handed out badges to our newly elected School Council and Learning Ambassadors.



School Council

We are pleased to announce that the following children have been elected by their class to represented them on this years School Council.

1B—Oscar, Lottie 1E-Harvey, Millie 2S-George, Annie

2W-Kayelynn, Lucas 3B-Dominic, Isabella 3C-Aston, Phoebe H

4S—Charlie, Tigerlily 4B-Florence, Max 5K-Lewis, Jessica

5R—Jake, Lily-Rose 6D-Mia. Robert

Learning Ambassadors

Learning Ambassadors meet regularly with Mr Howell to talk about the learning that has taken place, but also to discuss how we can shape the learning of the school for the future.

Snowy Owls—Benedict Tawny Owls—Elsie 1E- Aayla 1B-Caia

2W-Sam 2S— Zak 3B-Mia 3C—Finley

4B—Ellie 5K-William 5R-Keira 6D-Beatrice

For any school uniform orders you can order on-line at https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/

schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/ (Click & Collect available) or visit the store at Unit D 13 Yaxham Road Dereham



You can check our key policies online at www.scarningprimary.co.uk these include our anti bullying policy, our complaints procedure and information regarding whistleblowing. Other policies are also available.

Scarning V.C. Primary School, Dereham Road, Scarning, NR19 2PW 01362 692665 www.scarningprimary.co.uk office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk







Remember to check lost property before the end of term!

Any items left over will be donated to the clothing bank.



Last day to order
Tempest class photos
via the school will be on
Monday the 14th of
October.



Please can we remind parents that if your child has their ears pierced and they are unable to remove their earrings themselves for PE, parents must provide tape to cover them.

School barriers

The barriers giving car access into school are down during morning and afternoon drop off times. These will also be down at lunch time. This is to reduce the amount of traffic in the school grounds and keep the area as safe as we can. Please can we ask parents not to ask to come through the barriers as we will be unable to do this and you will be directed to park in one of the laybys.

Please visit our website to see this years long term curriculum plans. These give you information on what your child will be learning throughout the year.

